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PRESS RELEASE
2002-03-13

According to articles in Swedish media today, Allgon would like to give the following comment.

In the year-end report on January 22nd, Allgon announced that the first half of 2002 was expected to be weak but will start to grow again in the second half of 2002. This is due to the low order intake during the fourth quarter of 2001, which also was announced in the year-end report. The order intake during the fourth quarter of 2001 was approximately 20% lower than during the third quarter the same year.

The first two months of 2002 was as expected weak due to a temporary low sale of mobile telephone antennas. This was related to changes of terminal models among our biggest customers. The sale of repeaters has also been weak due to low activities in China in connection with the Chinese New Year. During March we foresee an increase in sales that is expected to continue during the second quarter of 2002. 

Allgon has been awarded a number of contracts for 3G deliveries and these are expected to result in a further increase in sales during the second half of 2002. Therefore Allgon maintain its view of the year 2002. 

For further information, please contact;

Jeff Bork



+46 73367 22 31

CEO, Allgon 


jeff.bork@allgon.se
Allgon’s business concept is to develop, manufacture and market radio-based solutions and other products for wireless telephony and data communications. Allgon’s product range consists of antenna systems for infrastructure in mobile telephone networks; filters, combiners and similar products for base stations; repeater networks; microwave equipment and mobile telephone antennas. Allgon’s invoiced sales amounted to SEK 2,001 million in 2001. The number of employees at the end of 2001 amounted to 950. Allgon was founded in 1946
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